
SPECIFIC RECOMMENDATION OF THE DISTRICT FOREST OFFICER, 
THIRUVANNAMALAI DIVISION, THIRUVANNAMALAI 

Regarding the diversion of 0.25 ha of forest land in Pennaiyar Reserved Forest of 

Thiruvannamalai Forest Division for Widening from Intermediate Lane to Two Lane and 

strengthening of Sathanur dam road at Km.3/4-5/0 permitting to Thandrampattu Block of 

Sathanur Range in Thiruvannamalai Forest Division by the Divisional Engineer (H) (C&M), 
Thiruvannamalai in Thandarampattu Union of Thiruvannamalai District was inspected by me 

on 08.09.2021 and it was observed that, the forest land is of Southern Dry Deciduous scrub 

Forest Type. There is no tree felling involved in this project. This road is generally used by 
public, officials and staff of Forest Department and Public Works Department and public who 

visits the park maintained by Public Works Department as well as Crocodile Farm of 

Sathanur maintained by the Forest Department. Therefore, this project of Widening from 

Intermediate Lane to Two Lane and strengthening of Sathanur dam road at Km.3/4-5/0 

permitting to Thandrampattu Block of Sathanur Range in Thiruvannamalai Forest Division by 
the Divisional Engineer (H) (C&M), Thiruvannamalai in Thandarampattu Union of 

Thiruvannamalai District through Pennaiyar Reserved Forest may be recommended on public 
interest.

Distig Foresa{tce 
Thiruvannamalai Division, 

Thiruvannamalai 
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